
Cornerstone Christian School 
2022/2023 Registration 

  
Registration will be open to returning students for the upcoming school year beginning March 4 on 
a first-come, first-serve basis. Account balances must be paid to date to register; faithfully meeting 
your financial obligations with Cornerstone Christian School will ensure your child’s placement and 
qualify you to take advantage of the Early Registration Discount. 
 

The discounted Registration Fee rate of $50 is offered when returning students, with no 
outstanding account balances, complete and return all forms and payment before 5/27/2022.  
Save even more when you pay your Registration and Book Fees together before May 16! 
Tuition rates and fees for 2022/2023 are included in this packet.   
 
To be considered officially registered for the 2022/2023 school year, the following items must 
be completed and returned together: 
 

• Student Information Form - signed and dated.  
     Verify all data; cross through incorrect information on the front; 
     make corrections on the back of the form.       
• Tuition Schedule and Financial Policy - signed and dated 
• Non-refundable Registration Fee payment 

 
We are dedicated to help any qualified student receive a Cornerstone Christian School education. 
Recognizing that tuition costs represent a significant investment in each student’s future, Cornerstone 
is now accepting applications for Tuition Assistance through FAST (Financial Aid for School Tuition). 

FAST is being made available to families who meet the school’s enrollment criteria.  
Decisions are made based on financial need without regard to a student’s race, color 

ethnicity, or national origin. Visit www.ourcornerstone.net to apply. Upon completion of the FAST 
application, you will need to submit copies of your tax documentation to FAST for verification. 
 
Invite family and friends who may be looking for “Excellence in Education” for their pre-K through 
8th grade children to call the school office and set up a tour.  New students often enroll at 

Cornerstone School based on the recommendation from you, our families. 
Our way of thanking you for referring a new student is with a $100 
Referral Credit. The new enrollee must complete the registration process, 
be accepted, and attend CCS for a minimum of one semester during the 
upcoming school year.  After approval of requirements have been met, 

the Referral Credit will be issued to the referring family’s account at the second semester 
of the school year.  Contact the office for more information regarding the Referral Credit. 
 
Thank you for choosing Cornerstone Christian School for your child’s education.  We appreciate your 
prayers and for supporting our spiritual goals and values as we stand together equipping this 
generation for Christ. If you have any questions, please call or stop by and visit the school office. 
 
“And you know in all your hearts and in all your souls that not one thing has failed of all the good 
things which the Lord your God spoke concerning you. All have come to pass for you, and not one 
word of them has failed.”    Joshua 23:14 
 
Cornerstone Christian School admits students of any race, color, national, and ethnic origin to all the rights, privileges, programs, and 
activities generally accorded or made available to students at the school.  It does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national and 
ethnic origin in administration of its educational policies, admissions policies, athletic and other school administered programs.     


